
Plattsburgh Municipal Lighting Department 
6 Miller Street 
Plattsburgh, New York 12901 
 
 

November 28, 2003 
 
 
Jaclyn A. Brilling 
Acting Secretary to the Commission 
New York State Public Service Commission 
3 Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
 
The Plattsburgh Municipal Lighting Department hereby submits further revisions to tariff leaves 
filed October 29, 2003, in compliance with the Commission's Order issued September 3, 2003, in 
Case 02-E-1418.   
 
The revisions submitted, herein, were inadvertently omitted from the October 29, 2003, filing 
and include changes to the Service Classification No. 4 minimum charge, the insufficient check 
charge and Service Classification No. 7 by establishing a charge for a 250 watt wide light. 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
John S. Brown 
Manager 
Plattsburgh Municipal Lighting 
Dept. 

 

Received: 11/28/2003


